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Yorktown/Delaware County Regional Waste Water District Contract 
 
This agreement sets out the rates and capacity usage for Delaware Country Regional 
Waste District (DCRWD) at the Yorktown Treatment Plant.  The Indiana Finance 
Authority has asked that both the Town and District finalize a new contract for the length 
of the bond associated with the treatment plant improvements.  The Town and District 
have been working for the last few weeks on finalizing the details of the contract.   
 
I would recommend passage of this contract as it provides the necessary tool for 
calculating rates for the length of the bond. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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